NSPCC

When: 1st December
@3:30 to 4:30
Where: Main Hall.

Come and join us to learn about your children's safety
online.

Helpful information for parents o*.
Gaming
Online bullying
Social media

Keeping children
safe online

We all have a part to play in keeping children
safe online. Find out how with our online safety

guides.




